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The Loop is excited to announce the launch of their new
route system, making a significant milestone for Morrow
County Public Transit - The Loop and all Morrow County
Residents.  After months of careful planning and
coordination, they are proud to introduce a new route
system that is set to revolutionize the way they serve the
community.  For more details about the route system,

please follow the link to their page.  The Loop

Did you know, on the Community tab (upper right corner) on the City of Boardman's homepage,
you will find a link for The Loop Transportation.

https://www.cityofboardman.com/community/page/loop-transportation-new-route-system
https://www.co.morrow.or.us/theloop

